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Mrs Kettle/Miss Landrygan’s Reception Class Newsletter
Week Commencing: 16.03.20	Reminder: We will be visiting Cardiff Museum on Tuesday 17th March. Please ensure children wear school uniform, with comfy shoes/trainers, they have a packed lunch to bring on the trip. We are really looking forward to it and hope the children have a great day! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Many thanks for your continued support and cooperation.
Mrs Kettle (class teacher)     Miss Landrygan (class teacher)      Mrs Wilding (TA)   Mrs Fowler(TA)
Our sound/letter of the week:
This week the children will practise letter ‘p’ for ‘’pencil”. They will learn to recognise the letter shape and sound. Children will also be encouraged to hear the initial p sounds of as many p words as possible e.g. paintbrush, pencil, pig, polar bear.
Homework for Weekend- This weekend the children will have number formation homework in their HW books. Please help them to recall number rhymes (previously given out), which will help them to recall the correct formation of the number.


We will be very busy:
This week, we will be very busy reading the story of “Dinosaurs in our school” by Timothy Knapman. We will be very busy;
· Visiting ‘Cardiff museum’ for our school trip on Tues 17th March.
· Writing a sentence about their favourite dinosaur.
· Order a range of dinosaur pictures, according to their height. (Shortest to tallest).
· Making their own ‘dinosaurs’ using junk models.
· Creating dinosaurs using handprints.
· Sorting the different types of ‘dinosaurs’ according to whether they were ‘herbivores’ or ‘carnivores’.
· Learn a range of ‘dinosaur songs’.
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